
 

 

OFFICIAL 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Euston station 
work 

notification 
 

For more information please visit 
www.networkrail.co.uk/communities 

 

 
 
 

Network Rail Infrastructure Limited Registered Office: Network Rail, 2nd Floor, One Eversholt Street, London, NW12 2DN. Registered in England and Wales No. 2904587 

 

http://www.networkrail.co.uk/communities


 

 

OFFICIAL 

 

Area reference: LEC1 0m  

 

Dear neighbour,        

 

Overnight Work Near You        

  
We would like to update you on some overnight work that will be taking place near you over the week of Friday 04 March – Friday 11 
March 2022. We need to remove the diesel from our tanks at Euston station. A tanker will enter the station off Eversholt Street and park 
within the station building. We will then extract the oil from the tanks using a pump mounted to the tanker and leave before the station 
opens. There will be one truck entering the station per night between the hours of 20.00-05.00. 

 

If any of our plans change, we’ll advise you via the HS2 in Camden website. Please sign up to receive news alerts at: 

www.HS2inCamden.co.uk 

 

We do not expect our work to cause any disruption but wanted to keep you updated. If you have any questions or concerns, please email 

NRHS2@networkrail.co.uk or call our 24-hr national helpline on 03457 11 41 41. Please note that this email is only monitored during 

normal office hours, and so any complaints or queries outside of these hours should be directed to the national helpline. 

 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Emily Hanlon  
Community Relations Executive (HS2) 
Network Rail  

Diesel retrieval at Euston Station  
Date – Friday 04 March – Friday 11 March 
2022 
Working Hours – 20.00-05.00 
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